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I deeply oppose this bill. This is a huge risk no one should be willing to take. These 

people have committed crimes and have been found guilty of the crime they 

committed. Victims of these crimes deserve to know that the state is doing what they 

can to make sure their assaultant now must be registered. It's mind boggling that 

anyone would vote to not register a sex offender that has been convicted of a crime 

as horrible as sex abuse. Oregonions deserve better. Our neighbors deserve to know 

who's in the neighborhood. These offenders need to be registered right away before 

they have the chance to offend again. Stand with the Victims and oppose this bill!  


